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Expiration of the Telephonic Signature Waiver 06/23/2022 

Program Impact: NA and CA 

This Urgent Bulletin is being issued to inform staff that the telephonic signature waiver expires 
close of business on 06/30/2022. 

Regardless of the application date, as of 07/01/2022 or later, the telephonic signature waiver is 
no longer in effect.  Any verbal attestations in lieu of a signature taken before 07/01/2022 are 
valid.   

Any of the following are acceptable methods to sign an application: 

• Electronic signature 

• Recorded telephonic signature 

• Signature pad 

For additional information regarding signing the application, see FAA2.A02 titled Signing the 
Application and Other Documents. 

 

Please contact the FAA Policy Support Team by phone at (602) 774-5523 or by e-mail at FAAPolicyMgmt@azdes.gov with any 
questions or concerns regarding this broadcast. 

Please consider the environment before printing this broadcast. 
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